
 
 
 
INVITATION FOR ABSTRACT SUBMISSIONS 
 
We now have greater capacity for poster presentations at the Virtual Cambridge meeting on 
19-20th May 2021.  
 
We therefore welcome abstract submissions of up to 250 words via the contact page on the 
BSUR website (https://www.bsur.org.uk/contact-us/).  
 
Submissions can be educational, related to a departmental audit project or research 
focused.  
 
If you already have an oral or poster presentation accepted for the previously cancelled 
2020 meeting, you are welcome to submit additional material for presentation. 
 
Intended presentation format for accepted abstracts: Powerpoint presentation up to 10 
slides without animations or video. 
 
Deadline: 31st March 
 
Prizes will be awarded as follows: 
 
Best poster presentation: £250 
Certificate of Distinction: £150 
Certificate of Merit: £50 
 
Registrations for the virtual meeting and workshops will open during the week commencing 
15th March and fees have been discounted further.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
BSUR Committee 


